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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

To:
Marge Schmuckal- Zoning Administrator


From:
Molly Casto, Planner


Date:
October 22, 2007


Re:
130 Eastern Promenade- submittals for zoning interpretation

Wally Geyer has submitted a letter to you describing their determination that the building at 130 E. Promenade was originally three dwelling units, exempting it from Section 14-483- Replacement Housing. 

They have also redesigned the proposal to have only seven units rather than 9 in an attempt to satisfy Section 14-439- Dimensional Requirements and 14-388- Nonconformity as to Area of Dwelling.  

I guess these materials have to be reviewed by you (or the Zoning Board of Appeals?) to determine whether the proposal is now in compliance and has addressed the issues identified in your letter dated September 26, 2007.  They are in the process of updating their site plan to reflect the change in dimensions and number of units.
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